Martinez, Ruben

Subject: FW: 253 s los robles proposed building

From: Molly Kennington <themoll@dslextreme.com>
Date: January 13, 2020 at 4:31:50 PM PST

To: "Jomsky, Mark" <mjomsky@cityofpasadena.net>
Subject: FW: 253 s los robles proposed building

|CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Mr. Jomsky,

Please add this text to the agenda item’s correspondence for tonight’s meeting.
It was sent to the wrong address.

Thanks,

Molly Kennington

355 South Los Robles Avenue

From: Oscar Valdes <valdes2030@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:03 PM

To: m.jomsky@cityofpasadena.net

Cc: Molly <themoll@dslextreme.com>
Subject: 253 s los robles proposed building

dear Sir,

there are presently a large number of units under construction in the area
with many units now ready or being readied for sale.

this, in addition to the Kaiser medical school to open this summer.

the least that responsible city planning should do

is to allow time to see what impact the new units in process

will have on our infrastructure.

I fear our Mayor is not being thoughtful enough on this sensitive matter
that affects so many people in the area.

as president of the board of the Los Robles Plaza Homeowners Association
| am expressing to you my grave concern.

Thanks,
Oscar Valdes

. 01/13/2020
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